
From: Thomas Cook 
Sent: Saturday, October 14, 2017 1:26 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: RE ZBA variance for 1500 Chandler ZBA17-030 

 

We can't make the meeting on Oct 25 but we're cool with the variance request. 

 

 

 

Thomas Cook and Kathy Van Alstine 

719 Argo Drive 

Ann Arbor MI 48105-1605 

734-272-5068 (cell) 

 

mailto:JBarrett@a2gov.org

